
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 1, 1998 

 

 

To:  the File (4.23.3, 4.21.2.1) 

 

From:  Kevin Tiernan 

 

Subject: HSCA Numbered File 000109 (Photographs of the Limousine) 

 

Martha Murphy of the JFK Collection Staff called today to request that we deliver the two folders of 

HSCA numbered file 000109 to NARA so that the photographs could be copied for a researcher.  

They will also make negatives to have on hand for future researcher requests. 


